
Changes to the EYFS 
from January 2024
If you work in the EYFS, there are changes happening 
from January 2024 that you need to be aware of.



The changes are mainly regulatory and offer new flexibilities 
to your setting.



To find out the changes that may apply to you visit:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-years-
foundation-stage-framework--2  


